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McGuill speaks at IREM Global Summit on October 12th

October 20, 2017 - Connecticut

Chicago, IL Chapter president, David McGuill spoke at the IREM Global Summit in Chicago on Oct
12th with close to 900 members from the U.S. and international chapters.

The summit was packed with educational sessions, leadership forums, and keynote speakers.
The evening events consisted of regional dinners, the IREM Foundation Party with a Purpose, and

the IREM Inaugural Gala Dinner and REME Awards.
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